
September 14, 2017 
 

Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group, Inc. 

 
Donation for Earthquake Relief in Mexico 

 
  
TOKYO, September 14, 2017 --- Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group (SMFG, Director 

President and Group CEO: Takeshi Kunibe) and their employees would like to extend 

their heartfelt condolences and deepest sympathy to those people affected by the 

earthquake that struck southern Mexico on September 7. In order to help in the 

recovery efforts in the region after the earthquake, SMFG will donate a total of 

1,000,000 Mexican Pesos (approximately 6 million Japanese Yen) to an appropriate 

organization. 

 

SMFG will continue to make every effort to support the people and businesses in the 

affected areas. 


